HJR 7 —-- GENERAL ASSEMBLY TERM LIMITS
SPONSOR: Kendrick

This bill imposes the same term limits on all statewide elected
officials as the current term limits for the offices of Governor
and Treasurer. The term limits will be a period of two terms in
office, two separate four year terms, with an additional exception
for holding office for less than two years during a term to which
another individual was originally elected.

This bill is similar to HJR 70 (2014).



